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Do you have any questions about school life?  
We are of course, really happy to answer any questions about school, no matter how small :)  
Do phone the school office to ask questions or ask to arrange an appointment to see the class 
teacher. If you are worried about something, see us straight away. Don’t let a little worry turn in to a 
big one. We also like to hear your good news. It helps to keep us going with a smile :)  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for another positive and successful week. It has been a pleasure to continue 
to get to know the children at St George the Martyr even better, as well as having the 
opportunity to meet many more of the parents and carers.  
 
It was fantastic to attend the Camden Music Festival with Year 4 at the Royal Albert Hall 
on Monday evening. Thank you to those who were able to join us for this very special 
event.  
 
Please look carefully at the ‘Important Dates for your Diary’ on the second page of the 
newsletter as there are some Bank Holidays coming up, when school will be closed.  
 
With best wishes, Mrs Whiteley (Head of School) and Mr Webb (Executive Headteacher) 
 

Go, shine in the world 
and live as Jesus did, 
with compassion, 
honesty and integrity 
 

All of the children begin their day with a reading lesson, which starts at 9am. Please help 
by ensuring that they are in school on time by 8.55am, so that they are ready for this 
9am start. The school gates are open at 8.45am to enable children to have a 
calm beginning to the day and to ensure they are ready to learn at 9am.  

Thank you for your help with this! 

I used my  
phonics 

knowledge to 
help me to 

sound out this 
word when 

writing it down.  

I’m thinking carefully 
about the text to answer 
written comprehension  
questions as part of my 

reading lesson.  

http://www.stgeorge.camden.sch.uk
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Camden Music Festival 
On Monday, Year 4 performed at the Royal Albert 
Hall alongside many other schools from Camden. 
They sang brilliantly with lots of enthusiasm, and 
proudly represented the school. Thank you to all 

parents who supported with song practice at home 
in the lead up to the performance.  
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Important dates for your 
diary….. 

 
 
 
 

 
Monday 1st May—Bank Holiday  
 
Monday 8th May—Coronation Bank Holiday 
 
Monday 22nd May—Reception visit the British 
Museum 
 
Wednesday 24th May— 9.30—Year 5 Pentecost 
Service at St George the Martyr Church 
 
Thursday 25th May—Nursery visit the Foundling 
Museum 
 
Monday 29th May– Friday 2nd May— Half 
Term  
 
Monday 5th June— Children back to school 

Work of the Week… 
Every week great children’s work is 
showcased in the school lobby. This week, 
work from Year 2 is on display. There is a 
range of work from English and Art.  
 
In English, the children have been reading 
‘Willy the Wimp’ and have written descriptions 
about the main characters. The children have 
used adjectives effectively to add detail.  
 
Thank you Year 2 for sharing your fantastic 
work from this week! 
Please do visit our lobby to have a look.  

CLASS   PERCENTAGE 

Reception 96% 

Year 1 93% 

Year 2 99% 

Year 3 95% 

Year 4 93% 

Year 5 96% 

Year 6 97% 

Whole School 96% 

Attendance… 

A huge congratulations to Year 2 for having 
the BEST ATTENDANCE last week. The 
class attendance was 99%. 
 
Please make sure your child is in school 
every single day this term unless they are 
too unwell to come to school. 
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Gold Stars of the Week!  

 

Nursery - Layla K 
Reception - Keziah  
Year 1 - Amir  
Year 2 - Maryam K 
Year 3 - Abidah  
Year 4 -  Arya  
Year 5 - Isma  
Year 6 - Ciara 

http://www.stgeorge.camden.sch.uk
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St George the Martyr Church 

Our Prayer of the week… 
 

Lord, 

you gave your love 

and peace to us. 

 

Help us to make our 

world a happier place 

by sharing that love and peace 

with each 

other. 

 

Amen 
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Rev Jamie invites you to watch the Coronation on Saturday 
6th May from 10am including our famous popcorn machine 

and chocolate fountain!  
 

We are also hosting a lunch on Sunday 7th May, directly 
after our 10.30am service. 

 
If you would like to attend the Saturday or the Sunday please 

email Sally - office@sgtm.org 
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